

January 24, 2018

Present: Doug, Janice, Bryan Green, Alan S., Alan K., Chance, Wayland, Katie, Maureen

Discussed the moto cross event in May.

We need to contain the pit area more, maybe 20% of the people were sneaking in there.

Riders bringing people with them should have those people pay before going into the arena area.

The costs will be about \$7500 for the course and \$20,000 to put on the event.

We should shoot for \$10,000 in sponsorships.

If we sell 1500 tickets at \$10, plus the \$10,000 in sponsorships, we will have \$25,000 toward this event.

Bill Rapleye said the city could send out letters to get sponsors.

Alan K. suggested having a pedal bike event on Thursday on the course.

Bryan suggested a foot race during intermission or a tough mudder race on Saturday morning.

Greg Murphy has a timing chip company who may be able to help us.

Wayland showed us a diagram of the course.

The judges' tower and the stock pens need maintenance.

Alan S. will talk to the council about fencing for the arena.

Chance will check on card readers

Doug will check on ATM's ...need 2.

Doug will arrange for reps from bike racing group come to our next meeting.

The event will be on May 12.

The board voted that the city will build the course and Bryan will do the event.

The city will make sure we have a contract.

Our next meetings will be on Feb.7 and Feb. 28.

Meeting adjourned.